
From: Evans Dan <Dan.Evans@cornwall.gov.uk>  
Sent: 19 June 2019 14:58 
To: townclerk@liskeard.gov.uk 
Subject: Footway to the front of King Doniert Pub, Barras Street, Liskeard. 
 

Dear Mr Vinson / Liskeard Town Council, 

 
Please find attached Cornwall Councils plans for the area to the front of the King 

Doniert Pub, Liskeard on which I invite your comment. 
 

As can be seen from the attached we plan to: 
 

• Renew the paving throughout this area removing the former fuel station 

access and egress in the process.  
• Install bollards between the parking bay to the front of the library and the 

roundabout to prevent vehicles from mounting the footway  
• Reclaim the full area that was highway prior to the development 
• Widen the footway to the side of Kivells 

• Remove the railing and sign clutter adjacent to the above and replace with 
rationalized signage (Sign design TBC) 

• Use reclaimed granite kerbs – we aim to match those used elsewhere on 
Barras Street 

• Use stone effect concrete paving (400mm x 400mm 65mm thick Marshalls 

Saxon Charcoal) – similar to but not the same as that used elsewhere on 
Barras street as this is no longer available  

 
We plan to carry out these works this Autumn, when I have exact dates I will 
write again to advise. 

 
I would welcome a meeting with you to discuss the scheme. Should you wish to 

meet please can you provide suitable dates & times from your perspective?  
 

Thank you and kind regards, 
 
Daniel Evans BSc (Hons) EngTech MICE | Assistant Highway Asset Manager 

Cornwall Council | Transport and Infrastructure Service 

Dan.Evans@cornwall.gov.uk  | Tel: 01872 32 4911  

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/ | 'Onen hag oll' 

West Building, Castle Cankye Road, Bodmin, PL31 1DZ. 

 
This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they 
have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them 
to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail 
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may 
need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information 
Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail 
and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by 
a virus.  
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